
WEST RIVER TRANSIT
WE PROVIDE PUBLIC TRANSIT FOR EVERYONE! 
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As we approach the end of another year, we want to take a moment to thank you
for making our transit community such a wonderful part of your journey. 

Whether you’re a loyal rider or one of our dedicated drivers, you play a vital role in
connecting our neighborhoods and brightening each other’s days. This holiday

season, we wish you joy, warmth, and cherished moments with loved ones. May your
travels—whether near or far—be safe and filled with cheer.

Welcoming 2025!



"No person in the United States shall, on the grounds
of race, color, national origin, disability, sex, age or
income status, be excluded from participation, be
denied the benefits of, or be subject to discrimination
under any program or activity funded whole or in part
with federal funds."

If you would like additional  information on the
non-discrimination obligations or would like to
file a complaint if one of our employees or board
member's does not comply with the above Title VI
statement, contact WRT Director at the main
office. 

Carol Anderson - Executive Director
Debi Schaner - Admin Assistant 

3750 East Rosser Ave. 
Bismarck, ND 58501

Phone: 1-701-224-1876
Toll-Free: 1-888-682-5826

westriver.bisman@midconetwork.com
www.westrivertransit.com

Connect 

All WRT ride reservations must be made 24 hours
in advance by calling the toll-free reservation
number at 1-888-682-5826. All rides are first
come first serve. If you have any questions, feel
free to ask your driver or call the West River
Transit main office.

Our Title VI Statement

of Non-Discrimination

Looking ahead, we’re excited to share our
upcoming schedule for Winter/Spring 2025. 

You can find more information on
 when and where we’ll be heading next 

year through our website
www.westrivertransit.com

Thank you for letting us be part of your story
this year. Here’s to a bright and happy New
Year filled with even more connections and

adventures together!

Cheers from our WRT team!


